
 

Bostadsaktiebolaget Drott (publ) owns, manages and develops residential 
properties in Sweden’s growth regions. The Group’s property portfolio comprises a 
total of approximately 1,100,000 sq. m. of rentable space, of which about 925,000 
sq. m. is residential. In all, the portfolio contained about 13,400 apartments as of 
June 30, 2004. The company’s shares are listed on the Stockholm Stock 
Exchange’s O-list.       

PRESS RELEASE 6/2004     

Information on Stena’s public tender offer  

The Board of Directors of Bostads AB Drott has studied Stena’s press release dated June 
29, 2004 announcing its public tender offer to holders of shares and convertible 
promissory notes in Drott. The offer is issued by Stena Fastighetsförvaltning AB, a wholly 
owned subsidiary of Stena AB. 

According to the press release, Stena preliminarily expects a prospectus on the offer to 
be released on July 20, 2004 and that the acceptance period will extend from July 21 to 
August 10, 2004. 

The Board of Directors of Bostads AB Drott plans to come to a decision on and announce 
its opinion of the offer well in advance of the expiration of the acceptance period. Prior to 
making a decision, the Board of Directors will obtain a fairness opinion from an 
independent financial advisor.   

Stockholm, July 5, 2005   

Board of Directors      

For further information, please contact: 
Daniel Skoghäll, President, telephone +46 8 508 93 010 
Bengt Evaldsson, CFO, telephone +46 8 508 93 020  


